
 

 

 

Dear St. James Elementary School Parents & Students, 
 
I am pleased to announce that St. James Elementary School will have Mrs. Linda Schultz as the 
Interim School Administrator to begin the 2024-25 school year. 
 
As many of you know, Mrs. Schultz has more than 40 years teaching experience and most of 
those years were at St. James Elementary School. Despite retiring in 2016 from Regis Catholic 
Schools, most people know that she continues to assist 3-4 days a week at St. James Elementary 
School. Linda, above all, loves this school, the parents, students, and staff.   
 
The search for the next full-time principal will continue throughout this school year. When a 
new administrator is found, a transition will take place in real time.   
 
I am extremely thankful to all the families and staff at St. James Elementary School for your 
loyalty and dedication over the past few years given the amount of administrative-level 
turnover. I, like each of you, realize the stress and nervousness that comes with turnover and 
uncertainty. I appreciate each of you and thank you for your commitment to a Catholic school 
education.   
 
Please help me thank Mrs. Linda Schultz for her willingness to step up and continue her 
dedicated service to St. James Elementary School. If you have any questions, please email at 
ppedersen@RegisCatholicSchools.com or call me at (715) 830-2273. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul Pedersen ‘89 
President 
 


